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OFFICE OF THE 

REGISTRAR 

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 

Kindly be advised of the following new arrangements pertaining to the registration of senior 

students as agreed in a meeting with the SRC on 20 January 2025. 

As previously communicated, registrations for senior students were scheduled to commence 

as follows: 

1. From 21 January 2025: All new senior and returning students 

2. 03 February 2025 until 07 February 2025: Finalisation of registration for all students, late 

registration (period of additions and cancellations). 

The registration dates will now commence as follows:  

1. From Monday, 27 January 2025: All new senior and returning students 

2. 03 February 2025 until 07 February 2025: Finalisation of registration for all students 

(period of additions and cancellations). These dates do not change. 

Furthermore, as per agreement, the commencement of classes will not be impacted by this 

change in the registration dates. Classes will commence as per approved calendar on  

03 February 2025. 

 

Kindly further note that as communicated in the 2024 academic year, registrations are done 

once at the beginning of the academic year. This means that if a student has only second 

semester modules outstanding, they must ensure that their registration for the 2025 academic 

year is processed and finalised during this registration period. The second semester 

registrations will be for modular additions and cancellations only, and not for new qualification 

registrations.  

 

Issued by the Office of the Registrar. 


